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Ms. Leora Blumberg  
Anti-Dumping Review Panel  
C/- ADRP Secretariat, Legal Services Branch  
Department of Industry, Innovation and Science  
10 Binara Street  
CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601 
 
BY EMAIL: adrp@industry.gov.au  
 
Dear Leora 
 

ADRP REVIEW NO. 2018/71 - CERTAIN WIRE ROPE EXPORTED TO 
AUSTRALIA FROM THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA 

 
As you are aware, on 9 April 2018, I was provided with a timeframe of 55 days to 
conduct a reinvestigation of certain findings and provide a report to the Anti-Dumping 
Review Panel (ADRP) in relation to wire rope from the Republic of South Africa. 

The reinvestigation report is currently due by Thursday, 31 May 2018.   

I request an extension of 20 days to Wednesday 20 June 2018, to provide this report 
to the ADRP.  

The reinvestigation involves multiple issues which are complex. Supplementary 
information from the applicant was provided to the Commission by the ADRP 
Secretariat on 8 May 2018. The Commission requires more time to consider all of 
the information before it and to reconcile the applicant’s claims. In addition, I 
consider that your review would benefit from a thorough explanation of the 
Commission’s view of these issues.  

Please contact the Commission directly, should you require any clarification. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Dale Seymour 
Commissioner 
Anti-Dumping Commission 
 

24 May 2018 

Anti-Dumping Commission 
GPO Box 2013 

CANBERRA   ACT   2601 
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